OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC AUDITOR

January 26, 2009

Media Release

To: All Media

From: Guam Public Auditor Doris Flores Brooks
Office of the Public Auditor, Government of Guam

Subject: Public Announcement

Reference:  Recruitment Above-Step (RAS)

Public Announcement

Notice of Recruitment Above-Step (RAS)

uman Resource Division (DOA HRD)
Chief Auditor position announcement

has final approval or rejection authority of all RAS petitions. The OPA’s RAS petition to DOA
HRD can be viewed in its entirety on the OPA website at www. guamopa.org.
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